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December 1, 2020 
 
Dear Shannen Koostachin School Community, 
 
Today I am sharing the news that Mrs. T. Nelson, our current Vice- Principal, will be heading to  
Flamborough Centre starting January 4, 2021. Mrs. Nelson has been with us half time since we 
opened the school in September 2019. She worked tirelessly to support the opening of our new 
school in the 2019/2020 school year and the safe reopening efforts this current school year. Her 
energy to support two schools over the past two school years has been commendable. We wish 
Mrs. Nelson all the best in her new school, they sure are lucky to have her!  
 
I would also like to welcome our new Vice- Principal to our wonderful school. Ms. L. van der Put 
will be joining us on January 4, 2021. Her role will be half time, as she supports another school 
in HWDSB. Ms. van der Put comes to us with rich experiences in education and tremendous 
knowledge that will support our community as we continue to grow.  
 
Please join me in wishing Mrs. Nelson a wonderful transition to her new VP role and welcoming 
Ms. Van der Put to our amazing Shannen Koostachin family. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs. J. Anderson 
Principal  
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